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I strongly support HB 3190, to continue incentives for reuse of architecturally 

significant commercial buildings. Those buildings maintain the quality of Portland's 

downtown and many neighborhoods, support climate goals, and provide a range of 

commercial and retail spaces to serve our diverse businesses. 


